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April 29, 2019  

Dear Harold O. Brumsted Elementary Families, 

It is with a great sense of gratitude and excitement that I introduce myself as your Elementary 

Principal. I come to Holland Central Schools with over 13 years of educational experiences, including 

teaching at the elementary level and leading as a UPK-12 Director of Curriculum and Instructional 

Technology.   As an educator and a mother of two, I share in our district’s mission to “let each student 

become all that they are capable of being in a safe, caring, and supportive environment where schools, 

home, and the community work in a cooperative partnership.” I believe that all students can learn and 

reach their academic goals when provided high levels of instruction, coupled with strong relationships 

and a positive partnership between school and home.  I’m committed to fostering a learning environment 

where all members of the community feel welcome, supported and encouraged to be the best version of 

themselves through communication and collaboration.   I am eager to support H.O. Brumsted Elementary 

faculty, staff, students and families as we continue to foster a sense of belonging in a school community 

where your children can grow, thrive and achieve.  

I’ve been overwhelmed with the warmth of the Holland community and am honored to have the 

opportunity to join the H.O. Brumsted family. I can’t wait to meet you and look forward to a great ending 

of the 2018-2019 school year and the beginning of a wonderful journey. 

Sincerely Yours,  

Mrs. Kelly R. Wetzler 

 

Mrs. Kelly R. Wetzler 
Principal  
Harold O. Brumsted Elementary School 
kwetzler@hollandcsd.org 
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